Eggers, Tomas@Waterboards

From: Marylyn Shubin <marylynshubin@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 10:25 AM

To: Vasquez, Victor@Waterboards

Subject: Strawberry Creek Watershed

Please regard my comment to deny an expired permit by Nestle. This is so important as the water extraction provides
them with profits at the expense of ground water, endangered species, trees that are dependent on water, drought and
finally fire! I live in the mountain community and know first hand how critical and far reaching this decision will reach
into the future.

The USF has turned a blind eye to this issue because Nestle controls them by threats of USF job loss or relocation.

You must standup and make the right decision to protect our future. Nestle’s legal standing is nonexistent and is a joke.
Marylyn Shubin

354 Davos Dr

Big Bear City

92314

Sent from my iPad



